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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 2:02 PM
To: Jake Wilson
Cc: Lise Bisson
Subject: Re: Work Plan for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000382 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100980, 

Bill Chun Service Station, 2301 Santa Clara Avenue, Alameda, CA 94501

Purging would be required prior to sampling. 
 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On May 7, 2012, at 11:33 AM, "Jake Wilson" <jwilson@ninyoandmoore.com> wrote: 

Hello  Jerry, 
  
As proposed in Ninyo & Moore's Work Plan dated February 23, 2012, the groundwater monitoring and 
extraction wells at Chun's Service Station have been replaced. We are ready to develop the newly 
installed wells, and redevelop existing wells. These wells will have 10 volumes of water purged during 
development this week. After 10 volumes of water have been purged from the wells and 24 hours has 
passed, are we required to purge another 3 volumes of water or may we sample without purging the 
wells? 
  
I look forward to your response. 
  
 Thank you, 
  
- Jake 
  
Jake Wilson 
Staff Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants 
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California  94612 
(510) 343-3000 (x 5203) 
(510) 633-5646 (Fax) 
(510) 277-6074 (Cell) 
jwilson@ninyoandmoore.com 
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